MESSAGE FROM ANN MADDEN RICE
There has been a change in a procedure and I wanted to give you heads-up.  Clasen Board Room reservations will now be handled through Hospital Administration starting immediately.  For the time being, my office will be taking care of this.  The procedure will be:


●
Go to Public Folders in your Outlook


●
Go to all departments UIHC


●
Go to Food & Nutrition Services and click of the icon “To Reserve Clasen”.  That will bring you to another place to click on and there a form will pop up.


●
Fill the form out and submit


●
Once that is done you will receive an e-mail approving or denying use of Clasen

There will be strict criteria that will be adhered to.  If you receive a call, please explain the new procedure as to how to reserve Clasen.  There is no phone number associated with this procedure – it will be done fully on-line.

